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Math...
This month has passed quickly. We read a
short story by Gary Soto which inspired us
to hold our own Marble Championships in
class. We have been diligently preparing for
our class and school Spelling Bee. We
wrote short notes about people that we
love and continued writing this month by
creating a short newsletter article. 

Students began a new unit on
algebraic expressions. Students
have looked at finding variables
and balancing equations. We
played jeopardy games, equation
basketball and even took turns
teaching topics in class in order
to practice these skills. 

The students have learnt a lot
about the different types of
hormones. They have learnt
how they play an important
part in the development,
function and growth of the
human body.

Students presented their
poster projects to the class.
Students also learned about
the freedom of Poland in
1918, The Paris Peace Treaty,
and the effects of the war.
Students learned about
several important historical
figures like Pilsudski,
Dymowski and Daszynski.

Science...

Grade 7

History...

Language Arts...


